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Notice of Inquiry

Public Hearing

The Redistribution Tribunal is to hold an inquiry, the subject of which is to be—

“Suggestions, comments and objections received in relation to the Further Redistribution  
Proposal for the redistribution of the State’s 15 Legislative Council electoral divisions.”

The inquiry will be held in Hobart at 2.30pm Thursday 11 May 2017 on the 3rd floor, 
TasWater Building, 169 Main Rd, Moonah.

Any person or organisation that lodged a written submission no later than close of business on 
Monday 10 April 2017  has a right to be heard.

Access to information

The information listed below is available at the redistribution website:  
www.lcredistribution.tas.gov.au

•	 Copy of the Further Redistribution Proposal published on 1 April 2017;

•	 Substance of the Tribunal’s Findings and Conclusions in relation to the Further Redistribution 
Proposal;

•	 Copy of the Initial Redistribution Proposal published on 28 January 2017;

•	 Reasons for the Initial Redistribution Proposal;

•	 A summary of the redistribution process, and of the provisions of the Legislative Council 
Electoral Boundaries Act 1995;

•	 The procedure to be followed by the Redistribution Tribunal; and 

•	 The effect of decisions made by the Redistribution Tribunal. 

Mike Blake – Chairperson of the Redistribution Tribunal 
29 April 2017
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